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Dear  Mr. Occhipinti, 

National Police Defense Foundation 

npdf1@aol.com 

 

 

As you know, our son Jay Cicinelli,  along with two other officers, all from the 

Fullerton Police Department in Orange County, California were acquitted  of all 

the charges against them which included murder, manslaughter and excessive 

force under the color of authority.  The jury voted unanimously on the first vote to 

acquit of all charges. 

 

Since the verdict, our family have been dealing with death threats, nasty e-mails, 

vulgar phone calls all hours of the day and night,  and physical attacks on our 

homes.   In the two weeks since the verdict we have been bodyguards to our 

grandchildren, however, things have started to settled  down.    

 

Now we want to turn to those who have been supporting us through this ordeal 

and thank everyone for their thoughts and prayers. 

 

When we were going through the really rough days we learned of your 

organization and placed a call to you.  Just knowing you and others like you were 

supporting us during this difficult time was such an uplift emotionally and 

mentally.   

 

Please let all of those of your organization know how much their support means to 

us.  You and Mr. Michael Cornecchia have been so gracious with your sound legal 

advice and offers of help.  Again, thank you.   

 

We now have the task of trying to get Jay's  job back.  The  Fullerton Chief , 

Danny Hughes has publically stated that he will do all he can to prevent the 

officers from being rehired at Fullerton PD.  We have an arbitration due in August 

of this year in an attempt to retain his job. 
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The  NOT GULITY verdict was a victory for Jay Cicinelli, Manuel Ramos and 

Joseph Wolfe,  and just as important, a victory for officers all across the United 

States.   

 

Jay, Manny and Joe still have a clean record, however, they have lost a great deal 

in reputation, public standing, community relations and not to leave out loss of 

their financial reputation from the huge financial losses they have incurred.  

 

Mr. Occhipinti, again,  thank you and the National Police Defense Foundation  so,   

so much for all your time, phone calls, thoughts and prayers.   

 

Please remember us and please share our thanks with all those who were so 

gracious with their thoughts and prayers.    

 

God Bless You All out there in New York. 

 

 

 

 

 

John A. Huelsman  & Donna Cicinelli Huelsman 

P.O. Box 1017 

Whittier, California 90609 

huelsman007@earthlink.net 

(562) 544-7157 


